

September 14, 2018

PTC – Centerville School's Parent Teacher Community Boosters meeting will be September 17, in the school library. The PTC is a devoted organization that supports and enriches school activities and events. Parent involvement is welcomed and encouraged! Plan to join us at 6:00 on Monday evening.

ASB – The following students have been selected to serve our 93 fantastic Tigers as Associated Student Body officers for this year:

President - Samuel Bischoff, Vice President - Caitlyn Jauken Treasurer - Lexi Molnar, Secretary - Wade Endicott Show your school spirit by wearing blue and white every Wednesday!

<u>VOLLEYBALL</u> - Mark you calendar to attend the first game of the season on Thursday, September 20, starting at 5:30 pm. Tiger fans will be cheering the volleyball team to victory!

<u>RECIPE CONTEST</u> - Be looking for information next week about a new Cooking with Fruit Recipe contest for students!

PATHFINDERS ADVENTURES OUTDOOR SCHOOL was a success! The 5th - 8th grade students had the opportunity to participate in a free learning experience sponsored by the Columbia Gorge Ecology Institute. Organized and lead by Laurie Wilhite, this experience was supported by many local businesses, organizations, and people. Students spent three days and two nights at Brooks Memorial State Park where they were lead through 8 learning stations to introduce them to local riparian areas, animals and habitats, art, search & rescue, hiking skills and survival, watershed knowledge, GPS and location information, environmental relationships with people, any many more. A detailed astrology lesson, with Goldendale Observatory staff, was followed by telescope viewing of the night sky. Students also had the opportunity to visit one of four day-trip options; Maryhill State Park and outdoor cooking, Horsethief Lake with fly fishing options, GPS Geocaching at Columbia Hills State Park, or Klickitat River hike and fish habitat. Students are coming home with new first-hand knowledge to apply with their science curriculum. Thank you volunteers, sponsors, and chaperones for making this opportunity available to our students.